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PARENTING IN A DIGITAL AGE














For more information on Boys & Girls Club Parenting Programs:


Website: www.bgcvic.org





Boys & Girls Club Services of Greater Victoria and Safe Online Outreach Society are pleased to offer an 


Evening Community Workshop for 


Parents / Caregivers of children & youth, age 8-18





SOLOS – We believe parents and caregivers are a critical part of the solutions to online harm. Parenting today is challenging with children and youth involved in online technologies at earlier and earlier ages. Our parenting workshop will give you tools and practical ideas to make your home and children safer. 





Emerging trends 


Examples and stories illustrating negative and positive consequences of social media – cyber-bullying 


An overview of gaming and its’ influence on players 


High risk activities online:  sexting, sharing of images / pornography, gambling / online addictions,  contact with ‘strangers’ online 


Suggestions and guidelines for engaging with children and youth online 


Internet safety tips and resources 








Where:	   		Spectrum Community School, Spectrum School Theatre


			957 Burnside Road W, Victoria, BC





Date/Time:		Wednesday April 09, 2014


	6:45pm – 8:15pm





Suggested Donation:	$15 – at the door     


	 


Reserve Your Seat!	Please email – � HYPERLINK "mailto:reception@bgcvic.org"��reception@bgcvic.org� 


			Or contact – 250-384-9133  X 203


 











SUPPORTING PARENTS IN RAISING THEIR FAMILIES


HELPING PARENTS AND YOUTH GROW TOGETHER


�			





Funding for this Workshop is supported by United Way of Greater Victoria and Youth Justice Court Committee.





Victoria Family Court Committee








